
Newsletter

Lille, February 22, 2024

 
Dear members and friends of the Federation of the European Societies of

Neuropsychology,

This newsletter is a reminder of our upcoming events and activities.

Please feel free to share it with your colleagues and students. Thank you!

GNC

The Global

Neuropsychology

Congress will be held in

Porto (Portugal) from 3

to 5 July 2024. 

Abstract submission

deadline extended to:

25 February 2024.

Learn more

Topical Groups

With the topical groups

we would like to

encourage European

collaboration and

networking. Come to

our kick-off meeting

that will take place on: 

6 March 2024 6pm CET

Learn more

Summer School

The 7th FESN Summer

School will be held at

the University of Lisbon

(Portugal) from 22 to

25 July 2024. The

deadline for submission

has been extended to: 

25 March 2024

Learn more

Forthcoming FESN events 2024

https://www.globalneuropsychology.org/
https://www.fesn.eu/activities/topical-groups/
https://www.fesn.eu/students-point/summer-or-autumn-schools/


 
Do you like our newsletter? 

Please invite colleagues and

friends to sign up here (or using

our QR code)

 

 
Follow us on X!

Federation of the European Societies of Neuropsychology
Gonzagagasse 11/DG, 1010, Wien

This email was sent to {{contact.EMAIL}}
You've received it because you've subscribed to our newsletter.

View in browser| Unsubscribe

https://twitter.com/FESN_EU
https://twitter.com/FESN_EU
https://www.fesn.eu/metanavi/newsletter/
https://www.brevo.com/?utm_source=logo_client&utm_medium=email
https://www.brevo.com/?utm_source=logo_client&utm_medium=email

